
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/21      Date: 02.12.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 Greetings to you from St. Montfort School. Hope you are all keeping 

good health. 

As informed earlier, on 7th December, 2023 Classes III - V will be having 

their Annual Sports Meet and on 8th December, 2023, Classes VI - IX and 

XI will be having their Annual Sports Meet. You are all requested to witness 

the program and the official invitation card will be sent to you on Monday, 

through your ward. 

You are also requested to note that, students who are exempted on medical 

ground or any other reason by the Principal, will not report from Monday to 

Saturday, i.e. from 04.12.2023 to 09.12.2023 as the participants and the staff 

will be busy with their practices and rehearsal for the Annual Sports Meet. 

Parents are requested, not to send mobiles in the school campus as it is strictly 

prohibited. From Monday, students will not be allowed to keep the mobiles in 

the reception also, as it is reported, that they are misusing it while returning 

from school. If any mobile is caught in the school campus, will be returned only 

after the final examination 2023-24. 

Thank you for the cooperation rendered by the parents in all the Academic and 

Co-Scholastic Activities of the school, we expect the same in the future as well. 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


